Baca, Miranda, BLPEPS

From: Baca, Miranda, BLPEPS

Sent: Wednesday, September 28, 2022 11:49 AM

To: Paul Barricklow

Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Rule Hearing/Board Meeting Notice

Attachments: 16.39.2 Proposed Changes.pdf; 16.39.3 Proposed Changes.pdf; 16.39.5 Proposed

Changes.pdf; 16.39.6 Proposed Changes.pdf; 16.39.8 Proposed Changes.pdf;
BLPEPSnotice_xxxlll.pdf

Good afternoon,

The proposed changes are located on our website but | also have attached them in the email. Please not the changes will
be as follows:

If we are adding language the new language will be underlined. If we are taking out language the language will be in
brackets and have a strike through.

The majority of the changes are in 16.39.6, all the other rules only have a few changes.
Within the Notice there is a summary of what is changing as well.
Please let me know if that helps.

Sincerely,

Miranda Gonzales
Administrative Manager

New Mexico Board of Licensure for

Professional Engineers & Professional Surveyors
Mailing Address: PO Box 1967, Santa Fe, NM 87504
Physical Address: 2550 Cerrillos Rd, Santa Fe, NM 87505
Phone Number: (505) 476-4636

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail, including all attachments is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain
confidential and/or privileged information. Any unauthorized use, copying, disclosure or distribution is prohibited, unless specifically
provided under New Mexico Inspection of Public Records Act. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender at
once and destroy all copies of this message.

From: Paul Barricklow <pbarricklow@lee-eng.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 28, 2022 8:58 AM

To: Baca, Miranda, BLPEPS <Miranda.Baca2 @state.nm.us>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Rule Hearing/Board Meeting Notice

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to clicking on links or
opening attachments.

Can you please provide a markup of the proposed changes? Markups are the standard for legal changes.
Thank you,
Paul



PAUL BARRICKLOW, PE, PTOE
PRINCIPAL

8220 San Pedro Drive NE. Ste 150
Albuquerque, NM 87113

(505) 545-8440 direct

(505) 615-6659 mobile
www.leeengineering.com




